On Tuesday, September 25, our Helping Hands Chair will be
collecting homemade meals, sides, desserts, etc. from anyone

who would like to provide ltalian-themed food to the guests of
Fisher House.

Please drop off your item(s) at the Soundside Club between
2:30pm and 3:15pm on the 25th. All food should feed

approximately 20 people, be provided in disposable containers
and have warming instructions attached.

—
Email our Helping Hands Chair with the

information on what you plan to bring by
September 21st so she can ensure there is '
enough of each item. Also, if you have any

questions or require special
accommodations, contact her at FISHER HOUSE

OF THE EMERALD

hsc.helpinghands@gmail.com. COAST, INC-




